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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   11/8/2010 

Start time:   7:07 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   28 members and guests 

 

 Warren Batson reported on the two work parties that were held at the Old Rhinebeck 

Aerodrome.  15 people attended the first and 9 attended the second, which included 

members from our club, the WRAMs club, and others.  A lot was accomplished while 

still having fun.  Work was done on various projects including painting the caboose, 

cleaning hangars, installing winter doors, cleaning and repairs in the model museum, 

etc… 

 Warren mentioned that there is enough interest in having a “float-fly” this coming 

spring.  Jerry Rohling will be organizing an event and will establish a date and place. 

 The club holiday party will be further discussed at the next board meeting. 

 Bob Allen discussed the possibility of having an all day modeling seminar in mid 

January.  It would cover different aspects of model building subjects and techniques.  

A motion was made to go ahead and plan and run this event.  The proposal was 

seconded.  A vote was made with all in favor and no nays. 

 The slate of candidates for officer elections for 2011 was presented.  No additional 

candidates were submitted.  A motion was made to accept the slate of candidates.  The 

proposal was seconded.  A vote was made with all in favor and no nays.  The officers 

for 2011 are as follows: 

o President – Warren Batson 

o Vice President – Vic Horton 

o Secretary – Flavio Ambrosini 

o Treasurer – Whitney Philbrick 

o Membership – Rob Stubbs 

o Field Director, Redwing – Rob Schulze 

o Field Director, Wallkill – Rick Rizza 

o Safety Officer – Jerry Rohling 

o News Editor – Ron Revelle 

o Directors at Large – Rick Knight, John Philbrick 

 Whitney Philbrick went over the club expense report. 

 Warren noted that there general interest in the club on having funflys in the upcoming 

year.  Jonathan Elie volunteered to organize some events.  If anyone has any ideas, 

please see Jonathan. 

 The club is looking for volunteers to help with cooking at the summer field meetings. 

 Jesse Aronstein held a brief discussion on floats for use on aircraft models.  Jesse had 

two sets of floats looking for a new home. 

 Warren led a general discussion on batteries. 

 Whitney brought in two model stands and discussed the pros and cons in regards to 

their unique designs. 

 Jim Wood raffled off a Top Flite hot glove, which was won by Lloyd Quick. 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:27 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


